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1612 Network Update – Information Technology (IT) staff completed the installation of the 
network and communication connections at The 1612 Administrative Office and also prepared 
all staff desks and workstation for returning staff. 
 
 
 
1612 Security – The new security camera and alarm systems have been installed at The 1612 
Administrative Office.   Security alarm monitoring services have also been procured and 
initiated.     
 
 
 
Yardi Projects – The Agency continues to work with the Public Housing Authority team at 
Yardi to improve processes within the software and efficiencies for Housing Authority Staff.  
The list of projects includes streamlining property portfolios, construction development and 
budget tracking, payable processing, and resident notice workflows.   
 
 
 
Yardi Software Update – There are several HUD requirements for the Yardi software platform 
scheduled in 2023.  The first round of changes is a systemwide update for the Public Housing 
Authority module which took place at the end of April.  A second update was released and 
performed mid-June, both updates completed successfully with minimal staff downtime.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
PREPARED BY: Eric Arguello, Director of Information Technology 


